Town of Yacolt - Citizen Advisory Committee Recommendation

May 4, 2009

Town of Yacolt PO Box 160 Yacolt, WA 98675

Mayor Joe Warren and Town Council:

The Town of Yacolt Citizen Advisory Committee recognizes that the Town of Yacolt has made a significant investment in exploring a sanitary sewer system for the town, and unanimously recommends completing the approval and adoption of the General Sewer Plan. Furthermore, we recommend that the town complete a Facility Plan document, and in the interest of the citizens of Yacolt request and obtain Coalition funding. Lastly, we recommend the town's continued use of citizen advisory committees, and hold public meetings, as the town moves forward with exploring sanitary sewer.

Respectfully Submitted,

Joel Becker

Guy Lewis

Josh Joner

Ben Peeler

Jesse Thompson

Don Womelsdorf